
 

  Library  2021  
Dear Parent, Carers and Students 

The library is open every morning before school from 8:15am 

– 8:45 am. 

The library is a calming and quiet place, making it the perfect 

spot for students to have a smooth and calming transitions in 

the morning. 

Students may like to return and borrow books before school. 

Looking forward to seeing you the library. 

Reading and activities 

in the LIBRARY  

Junior and Senior 

LUNCHTIMES  

Students may also use 

this time to exchange 

their library book. 
  

Homework/Library Bag      

Just a reminder that students require the 
school green  
‘Homework and Library Bag’ in order to 
borrow from the Library.  
Many students will already have the 
green school  
‘’Homework and Library Bag’ from 
previous years.  
‘Homework and Library Bags’ can be 
purchased  
from the Uniform Shop at a cost of $10.  
Parents please order via 
the QuickCliq website  
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